


































                                    

                                    

                                    

                                    

 

                                            12th September, 2018 

 

 

Re: PR0480 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

I am the owner of  

 

I write to object to the proposed Residents’ Parking Scheme for Garden Walk, 

Cambridge, because: 

 

1) The problem of day parking by non-residents, who work in Cambridge, 

has already been solved more cheaply by Bateson Road and Garden Walk 

being designated “Access Only”. That regulation should be enforced. 

2) My house is let to  University students, 

who need motor vehicles to travel to their attachments. They already 

incur tuition fee and loan debts approaching £100,000 and it is 

unreasonable to ask them to pay for parking permits for themselves and 

their visitors. Rightly, they do not pay Council Tax and this scheme is an 

unjustifiable method of extracting money from them. 

3) The designation of the wider northern part of Garden Walk as yellow-

lined appears to prevent contractors’ vehicle parking outside No.  

hindering their ability to do essential building and garden maintenance. 

4) My access to the property for inspection and maintenance purposes is 

also impaired. 

5) The limited number of parking spaces makes it inevitable that those who 

pay for them may not find a vacant space. That is a recipe for disaffection. 

6) The main outcome of the scheme is to raise revenue for the Council from 

hard-pressed groups, for whom tax reductions are more appropriate. 

 

 

Consequently, I trust that the plan for Garden Walk will be withdrawn. 

 

 

  

 

  




